
Submitter: Leanne Wolf-Webber 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Gambling Regulation 

Measure: HB4051 

Greyhound racing caused 10,000 injuries & deaths to greyhounds last year alone. 

This IS an inhumane betting sport for the greyhounds forced to race. Oregon is 

particularly at fault for bolstering the greyhound racing industry through its legal 

betting structure. The Oregon state legislature has a chance to change this by 

supporting House Bill 4051 as the HUMANE option for tens of thousands of 

greyhounds yearly. Passage of HB 4051 will also be consistent with the views of 

many Oregonians who do not bet on Greyhound Racing & who do not wish for it to 

continue. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important legislation, 

Leanne Wolf-Webber 


